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Marianne Bosley

From: Marianne Bosley
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2003 12:05 PM
To: 'imitsui@akzoemc.co.jp'
Cc: Chris Harvey; Shari Meyers
Subject: Administrative Review of QVCCMDAZ8841A Metrak #13761

Hi Izumi, 

The only issue that I see, and again this is not holding up the technical review, is:

1.  label - it appears that there is room for the 15.19 statement to be on the label.  I realize that it is in the manual.  Does 
the client feel it cannot fit on the label?  If this is the case, please submit a separate "request"  explaining this judgment call 
so that we may submit it as an exhibit.

Thanks Izumi, and as I said, I forwarded everything to the reviewer yesterday.  We will keep you posted as to the progress.

Regards, 

Marianne

Marianne T. Bosley
EMC Administrator
410-354-3300 X 412
mbosley@metlabs.com


